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Ruby Class News 

 

 

 

Harvest 

The children put on a fantastic performance, reading their line of the poem loudly and clearly in their 
groups whilst holding up their artwork.  

Maths 

In maths this week, we have been looking at addition. We have used part-part-whole models to show 
the different ways a number can be made (see example below). We have also used our problem 
solving skills to solve missing number problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading 

Well done to all of the children that read at home 5 times last week, they all received a house point. 
Please can reading books come to school every day as we use them in our daily guided reading 
sessions.  

Phonics 

We have been learning to add the suffix un- to verbs and adjectives to change their meaning.  

RE 

Our RE unit is ‘Who is a Christian?’ We have begun to learn about what Christians believe about God 
and Jesus. We have talked about creation, prayer, God’s rules and next week we will focus on Jesus’ 
miracles.  

Computing 

In computing this week, we have started to think about what ‘technology’ means and what technology 
we have in our classroom. We have learned that it does not just mean electronic devices but anything 
designed by people that helps make our lives easier like scissors and pencil sharpeners!  

History 

For history, we are going to be learning about Isambard Kingdom Brunel, his greatest achievements 
and how they relate to Bristol as well as how his achievements changed worldwide travel. 
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